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By Email    

17 February 2015                
Dear Programme Officer 
 
Issue 11 Development Management Policies  
 
At paragraph 10.18, the AONB welcomes the addition but notes that the reference to 
AONBs and their settings has been added to the bullet point relating to local 
landscapes. AONBs are, of course, national designations. The addition, ‘such as the 
AONBs and their settings’, should be moved to the first bullet point so that it then 
reads ‘relevant national landscape designations, such as the AONBs and their 
settings’. 
 
The precise change and/or wording being sought:    
 

10.18 Every renewable and low carbon energy development proposal that has the 

potential to have adverse visual and landscape impacts should be supported by an 

assessment of the potential impacts, which should also set out any proposed 

mitigation measures. This site-based assessment should have regard to all relevant 

landscape and visual factors including: 

• relevant national landscape designations, such as the AONBs and their settings’. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

RICHARD BURDEN  

 
Richard Burden  BSc DipCons MSc FLI PPLI 
Landscape and Planning Advisor (part-time Monday to Wednesday) 
 
For and on behalf of the CCWWD AONB Partnership 
richardburden@cranbornechase.org.uk                                                           
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